
To whom it may concern, 

  

  

Dear Sir, 

  

I was very disappointed that I was unable to attend the ESC meeting, at Tatura, on Monday 

11th March 2016 and have my say. 

 

So here are my thoughts. 

  

I do not want the GMW tariff structures changed as in its present form it makes GMW more 

accountable and efficient. 

 

I also thank you for removing the $25 million from the GMWs proposal and strongly suggest 

this is not watered down. 

  

Yours faithfully  

  

Loretta Warren Warraky Pty Ltd  


